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Please restore the Oregon Constitution! 

Our original constitution included the harvest  severance tax and we never needed 

OFRI since it was the PR branch of the timber industry corporations.  

We got taken to the cleaners by the timber lobbyists in 1990! 

Please don't let that happen again. 

All the profits they make as REITS and other manipulations of business law go 

directly out of the state. 

Our public resources and clean air and water are sacrificed like the diamonds in 

Africa. 

The Natives get no benefits and only abuse.  

Bring Oregon out of the poverty trap it has become.  

Thank you for all your hard work on this bill. 

Restore the treasures we lost at the hands of pirates in 1990. 


